Kirsty Clark Licensing

From: Lesiey Errngton R

Sent: 15 June 2021 10:34

To: CE Licensing

Cc: Councillor Chris Buckley
Subject: Half Moon Inn

To whom it may concern,

I write to you with regards to the pending application from Diane Phillips of the Half Moon Inn (Ryton Village, Ryton,
NE40 3QF).

We strongly object to the section of the application which seeks approval for an outside bar, and removal of the
restrictions on live or recorded music.

As residents living directly across from the pub, we have been subjected to months of absolute hell. The noise levels
are excessive, and the behaviour of its pub goers have been out of order. Urination on our garden wall, fighting,
shouting, swearing, and broken bottles smashed on the roadside are all regular occurrences. We have CCTV footage
of this all happening. Further, patrons park their cars over both paths of the road in front, and block access for
pedestrians in doing so.

This small village pub also has five doormen, which is telling of the type of atmosphere which is created and the
behaviour which is expected when it is open. It is completely irresponsible of the pub owners to bring this behaviour
to our village, which is meant to be a conservation area. They have already been fined for not adhering to Covid
restriction rules, but from our perspective as a neighbour, nothing has improved since. They have total disregard for
the residents, and we dread the days on which the pub is open.

Kind regards, 5

Mark and Lesley Errington _,. it |




